2012 Fellowships ¥
Congratulations to Petty Leung, recently appointed
a Fellow of The Nautical Institute.

Petty was one of the first female officers in
Hong Kong, and has subsequently established a
very successful career in weather routing. She was
awarded Fellowship for her decades of service to
the Hong Kong Branch, her superb mentoring of
cadets, particularly the young women entering the
industry, and her efforts in attracting young people
to a career at sea.

Petty Leung (1) is
presented with
her Fellowship

by Christine Loh,
Hong Kong’s
Undersecretary for
the Environment




